
From: Susan Taylor < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 7:54 PM 
To: SouthPenderIslandLocalTrustCommittee@islandstrust.bc; SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Bylaw 122 
 
Dear Trustees, 
 
I am writing to express my utter disagreement with revisiting Bylaw 122 with a view to rescinding it. 
 
With climate change, extreme weather events, stresses on our water supply, more than ever it’s the 
time to double down on protection of our natural environment. 
 
I do not support any efforts to rescind Bylaw 122. 
 
Susan Taylor 
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